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End of the Year
Today, we read our classroom book we created entitled Goodbye Room.  We also took time to talk with a group of first graders about first grade.  The students had some great questions for the first graders including questions concerning field trips, recess, lunch, reading, math, star student, class pets, special days, specials, etc.  We really enjoyed talking to the first graders.  The first graders did a great job with helping the kids look forward to next year!
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